
December 28, 2007 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable members: 
 
Attached is a resolution accepting a sewer easement in the area located approximately 183 feet 
east of South Adams Avenue at 300 feet south of East Plainfield Avenue. The easement area is 
located in lands presently owned by the City of Milwaukee and which are currently proposed to 
be sold to a private entity. Therefore, it is necessary to obtain an easement agreement for the 
maintenance of the existing 15-inch diameter storm sewer. 
 
We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
 
 
Jeffrey J. Mantes, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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